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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I oppose HB 3103. 

 

Our forests are one of the most valuable resources our state has and they must be 

protected at all costs. 

 

These are some of the last untouched areas in Oregon and mean so much, 

especially to those of us who grew up here. 

 

Future generations will thank you and continue your efforts. 

 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Kotlarek 


